
Statement Polystyrene Virgin

Directive 2012/19/EU on waste electrical and electronic equipment
(WEEE) (repealing 2002/96/EC)

5 May 2015

Dear customer,

this letter is in response to your question on the above mentioned subjectand the following material:

- Polystyrene Virgin

The supplier can provide you with the following information regarding this material.

Directive 2012/19/EU, requires that the formation of waste from electric and electronic
equipment is reduced and properly managed.

This letter is intended to provide information on their product so that you may assess the consequences
of these directives on the E&E articles you manufacture and place on the EU market, or materials
you supply to the affected industry.

Directive 2012/19/EU on WEEE: Selective treatment of the waste (Article 8 and Annex VII).

Article 8 requires that the waste management schemes (to be) set up by the producers,
individually or collectively, ensure that the waste will be selectively treated for materials and
components of the E&E waste in line with the requirements of Annex VII.

None of the following substances listed in Annex VII are intentionally added or used in formulation of the
above mentioned resin:

 Asbestos

 Brominated flame retardants

 Chlorofluorcarbons (CFC), hydrochlorofluorcarbons (HCFC), hydrofluorcarbons (HFC), hydrocarbons
(HC)

 Mercury

 Polychlorinated biphenyls,

 Radioactive substances

 Refractory ceramic fibres

I hope that this information is helpful. If you have any further questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Universal Polythex Kunststoffe GmbH


